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July 21st 2023 
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Message from Mr Carlyle    

 
As this is the final newsletter of the academic year, I wanted to begin by saying what a 

privilege it has been to help lead the school since Easter. Morley is a special place, made 
so by the community that breathes life into it each and every day: the children, the staff, 

the families and the wider community. I very much look forward to being part of it again 
next term.  
 

The last week of term is always a time to look backwards and forwards. We are of course 
saying goodbye to special people. Mrs Cox is leaving us this week and I would like to 

thank her sincerely for all of her hard work and commitment to our school. She has been 
a highly valued member of staff and we wish her all the best in her retirement. 
This is of course a time also where we say goodbye to a number of children. Our year 6 

pupils are prepared and ready to go on to the next step of their education pathway. They 
have all of the attributes they need to be successful, both as learners and also as young 

people ready to contribute to the world. I hope that they look back on their time at Morley 
with fondness and that they know how highly they are regarded by all of us. 
We also have other children leaving us today and I would like to wish them every success 

in the future. They will always be a part of the Morley community and each of them has 
left an indelible print on our school. Wherever they are going, we wish them the very best 

of luck.   
 
Thank you for all of your help and support over the course of this year. We cannot do 

what we do without your help, enthusiasm and commitment to our school.  
On behalf of the staff and governors, I would like to wish you all a happy and safe 

summer break and we look forward to seeing you again on Wednesday 6th September 
2023. 
 

 
 

Best wishes 
 
Mark Carlyle  

  
 

 
 
 



 

Dinner arrears 
We still have a number of families who have not yet settled their lunch arrears. Please can 
you visit the SchoolMoney portal and clear your child’s account as soon as possible.  

Please make the office aware if you have any issues with paying. Thank you. 
 

Change of menu September 6th  
 
Due to food delivery schedules, please see below for the lunch details on the first day 

back to school. Mrs Peters will also be able to offer a jacket potato with cheese / beans. 
 

 
 
Fundraising update  
Josie in Sycamore has raised £145 through selling cakes and sweet treats to family and 

friends. This will go to the charity Versus Arthritis. Thank you to everyone that has 
supported her. She is planning on doing it again later in the year!  

 
 
Attleborough Music Project 

This organisation is providing 4 music days during the summer holidays through Big 
Norfolk Holiday Fun. They have both assisted and non-assisted places for primary aged 

children in and around Attleborough. Please see the link below for more details.  
 



 

https://www.everymove.uk/providers/amp-attleborough-music-project 
 
 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory themed summer school 

Abbotts Dance Academy in Wymondham are hosting a “Charlie and the Chocolate Factory” 
themed summer school. 
A fun filled week of dance and performing arts, for children who love to sing, dance, act 
and…..eat chocolate! 
Children will have fun learning different styles of dance to help tell the story of "Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory". Some spoken dialogue, singing and acting will also be taught with a 
performance for parents at the end of the week. Performing is optional as we appreciate not all 
children like to perform. Make and create will also be a feature within the week relevant to the 
theme.   
 
For full details and how to book your child’s place, simply visit our link below,   
  
https://abbottsdance.com/summer-school-2023 
 
Football Fun Factory – free places available 
Through Norfolk County Council's 'Big Norfolk Holiday Fun' scheme, your child could be 
eligible for HAF funded spaces at a selection of activities running across Norfolk this summer. 
One such provider is the Football Fun Factory, who run unique, inflatable football camps for all 
children aged 5-12. 
 
DATES 
Venue: Hempnall Village Hall 
Dates: Monday 31st July to Friday 4th August (5 days) 
 
Venue: Wymondham College 
Dates: Monday 7th to Wednesday 9th August (3 days) 
 
Venue: Hempnall Village Hall 
Dates:  Thursday 10th August to Friday 4th August (2 days) 
 
Venue: Wymondham College 
Dates: Monday 21st to Friday 25th August (5 days) 
 
Venue: Hempnall Village Hall 
Dates: Tuesday 29th August to Friday 1st September (4 days) 
 
BOOKING 
 
Please contact provider Adam Reeve directly at adam@thefootballfunfactory.co.uk or visit the 
Council's dedicated HAF activity website - Everymove - to book onto these camps and find 
other local providers throughout the holidays. 
Website Link - https://www.everymove.uk/providers/football-fun-factory-community-046 
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Big Norfolk Holiday Fun scheme      
    

                                                                           
 

 

FOMPS News  

Hi everyone! Thank you all for your continued support for the events we have had this year. 

Looking forward to more events in the Autumn! 

 

Thank you all once again, 

Nicola Burman 

Chair of FOMPS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrations 
 

Rowan Class 

Jacob 

Heather 

Sophie 

Harry 

Theo 

Lola 

Ezra 

Kiran 
  

Willow Class 

Tawana 

Ben 

Evie L 

Callum 

Harley 

Ella-Rose 

Evie G 
 

Pine Class 

Rowan 
 

Oak Class 

Charlie 

Heidi 

Scarlet 
 



 

Value 

Achievements  

Pine Oak Sycamore Rowan Willow 

Star Readers           

Reading Passport      

Going for Gold 

Award 

  Eva (Bronze)       

Merit Badge Toby Evie 

Orla 

     

Bronze    Eloisa 

Quillan 

Bailey 

Mikey 

Baxter 

Isley 

Wade 

Penelope 

Layla  

Silver   Frankie 

Molly 

Clara 

Josie 

Thomas 

   Mitzee 

Katie 

Zac 

Willow  

April 

Gold      Harley 

Platinum      Milena 

Emma 

EFFORT        

HELPFULNESS       

COURAGE  Bill Whole Class! Willow  

SERVICE       

SELF RESPECT       

RESPONSIBILITY      

FORGIVENESS       

GENEROSITY        

FRIENDSHIP All of Pine 

Class! 

     

RESPECT         

KOINONIA   Whole Class!  All of Willow 

Class! 

COMPASSION All of Pine 

Class! 

      

PERSEVERANCE      Whole Class!   

HUMILITY      

KINDNESS        

CREATIVITY      

BRAVERY       

JUSTICE       

TRUST  

 

     

  



 

  

Out of school achievements:  
Congratulations to Harley in Willow who passed his Grade 1 in piano last weekend. Well done Harley! 
Well done also to Clara in Sycamore earning a cheerleading medal, Charlie in Sycamore for his football 
medal, Henry in Rowan for his skiing award and Ella in Rowan for her gymnastic competition rosette. 
Congratulations to you all – what talented and sporting pupils we have! 

  
House Points 

 

Blickling Felbrigg Holkham Oxburgh 

1681 1632 1530 1508 

 

Well done to Blickling House (Red) for earning the most house points during this academic 
year. We shall start again in September and hope you will all be motivated to earn points 

for your house! 
 

As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God’s 

varied grace 
Amen 

 

  
Newsletter addition: 
 

● Authentic Church presents Cine Church poster 
● Happy Sports Summer Camp 

 
 

Newsletter attachments: 
 Norse summer recipes 
 Safer neighbourhood newsletter 



 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 


